
APPENDIX 1 TO REPORT LB37/23 

List of those consulted on the draft Overprovision Assessment and draft Statement of Policy:  
 
• Angus Local Licensing Forum  
• Every Member of Angus Council  
• Angus Council Education Department  
• Angus Alcohol and Drugs Partnership  
• Angus Health and Social Care Partnership  
• Angus Council Housing Department  
• Director of Education and Lifelong Learning, Angus Council  
• Director of Children, Families and Justice, Angus Council  
• Police Scotland  
• NHS Tayside  
• Angus Child Protection Committee  
• Angus Adult Protection Committee  
• Scottish Licensed Trade Association  
• Scottish Grocers Federation  
• Community Councils in the Angus area  
• Professional Football Clubs in the Angus area  
 

SUGGESTIONS AND COMMENTS RECEIVED IN RESPECT OF REVIEW 

Suggested items for Consideration:  

• licensed premises that close for extended periods and the effect on the licence; 

• the provision of free drinking water at events; 

• maintaining the current policy terminal hours of premises. 

 

Comments from Angus Licensing Forum joint meeting on 21 February 2023 

(a) Suggestion that guidance for outdoor areas be included within the policy. 
 

(b) Suggestion that the terminal hour for outside areas be extended from 9pm to 10pm during the 
months of June, July and August.  
 

(c) Christmas Eve and Hogmanay – 6.9 (ii) of the policy - suggestion that the terminal hour for 
Christmas Eve and Hogmanay be 2am regardless of whether they fall on a weekday or 
weekend 
 

(d) Regards 6.4 of the policy (extended hours) – suggested no amendments required. If premises 
wish to apply for hours outwith policy these would be considered by the Board on a premises 
by premises basis. 
 

(e) Home delivery conditions should be included within the policy.  
 

(f) Discussion regarding how long a premises should remained closed and hold a licence. 
Should it be a maximum of 5 years or less. Forum members advising that sometimes it can 
take a long time to find another tenant and adequate time should be given. 

 
 

Comment from Police Scotland  
“We however are keen for the terminal hour of premises to be adhered to as contained within the 
Angus Council Licensing Policy.” 
 

Scottish Grocer Federation - see paper apart – Appendix 1(i) 



 

Comments from Janet Hood-  

“My clients are particularly concerned re under 18 conditions which are not clear on face of premises 
licences issued - at present only the policy numbers are on face of the licence and this makes it 
difficult to know exactly what is required. 

The other matter is hours of nightclubs v pubs and the loss of differential during festive period etc” 

Also see paper apart (existing policy document with comments annotated)  - Appendix 1(ii) 


